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SUICIDE will be discussed at Inter-Varsity Christian
Fellowship at 7:30 p.m. in the Tartan Lounge, Alumni
Memorial Building. All are welcome.

SATURDAY, MARCH 10

Malaysian Cultural in the SUB Ballroom. Programmes are
Cultural shows and dances. Exhibition is at 6:30 p.m. and
dinner is served at 7:30. Tickets are available at the SUB in-
formation office and the overseas student advisor’s office
at the Alumni Building. MSS members $3.50, non members
$5.00, Children $2.00.

UNB will host a one day workshop on “American Sign
Language: lts Roots and Significance To The Deaf Culture”
from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. in MacLaggan Hall.

Of interest to all those who live or work with the deaf, the
workshop will be conducted by Laura Petitio, a sign
language expert who teaches at McGill University.
Registration fee is $20. Enrolment is limited. Contact the

UNB Department of Extension and Summer Session at
453-4646 for details.

SUNDAY, MARCH 11

The Fredericton Motorsport Club will be holding a Car
Slalom, at 1:00 p.m. at the Regent Mall Parking Lot. New
Competitors are always welcome to test their skill.
Registration fees are $2.00 for members and $3.00 for non-
members.

MONDAY, MARCH 12

The second in the series of popular movies dealing with
Nuclear Tension ‘Failsafe’ will be held at 8 p.m. in the Tilley
Hall Auditorium. Tickets are $2. and are available at the
door. This mini film series is jointly sponsored by Voice of
Women and the UNB Film Society.

George G. Garland, a Canadian geophysicist, will deliver
the 1984 Dineen Memorial Lectures at the Dineen
Auditorium in Head Hall.

At 2:30 p.m. Dr. Garland will discuss “Modern Ideas on
Isostasy and Lectonic Plate Bending from Gravity Data.” At
8:00 p.m., he will speak on “Earthquake Prediction: Factor
Fiction?” The public is invited to each lecture. Admission is
free.

Dr. Garland is a professor of geophysics at the University of
Toronto.

TUESDAY, MARCH 13

Beginning today and running for two hours at a stretch over
six consecutive Tuesday evenings, Fredericton accountant
Bruce Lunergan will be teaching a short course in
managerial accounting for small business. For further in-
formation call the UNB Department of Extension -at
453-4646, between 8:30 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. Monday through
- Thursday, or before 5:00 p.m. on Friday. The course fee is
sixty dollars, and you are asked to pre-register in Room
121, MacLaggan Hall,

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 14

A University of Alberta Professor recently involved in ad-
ministrative reorganization of the City of Edmonton will lec-
ture on "The Politics of Planning” at UNB.

Royston Greenwood of the department of organizational
analysis, University of Alberta, will speak at 7:30 p.m. i
Head Hall, Room C-11. The public is invited to attend. Ad
mission is free.

CSL proudly presents

Michael - Jon's

£¢

“A SALUTE TO ROD STEWART"

Saturday, March 10,SUB cafeteria

-tickets $2.99 on sale at the CSL
ex change

-Happy Hour 9 - 10 pm

-redeem your Red Devils ticket
stub for a beverage at a discount

Coming March 17...

‘“Mentalist Mike Mandal with guest
Backwards
Bob Gray”v SUB cafeteria
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